
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  March 9, 2021 
 
Re:  February Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $97,890 in total revenue during the month of February. 
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Occupancy: February’s average daily occupancy was 100% 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 26 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 28 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 2 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 56 
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News:  The marina has remained at 100% occupancy with a waiting list the entire month of February and 
closed the month with 7 vessels on the waiting list. This is an unusually low number especially considering 
most vessels are not traveling due to COVID. 
 
  
Projects: The first of the tri-annual cleaning and inspection of our moorings by Seamar Divers is underway. 
Water quality testing by Flowers Chemical was conducted and passed with flying colors. Marina staff 
installed a solar powered light to our flagpole to illuminate it at night. Normal repairs were made to the bath 
house for wear and tears.  
 
  
  
   
 
  


